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Cesar Garcia tightly holds a rooster as Clay Adams, right, snaps a photo. The two
were part of a random group of facilities services workers who captured the bird
outside Newcomb Hall on Thursday (March 23). The department began receiving
calls about a rooster crowing near Josephine Louise Hall. A local exterminating
company was called in to assist. The lucky bird, which students were affectionately
referring to as “Cow Cock,” in reference to the beloved “Cow Cat,” has been adopted
by a facilities services employee.
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